
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 June 11, 2024  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors, 

In line with the circular of the Ministry of Education and Higher Education on Eid Al Adha, 

no instructional activities (classes, tests, labs, etc.) will be held from June 17 through 

June 19, 2024 inclusive.  

For document requests and pick-up, kindly note that June 17 and 18 are both 

considered non-working days. 

  

 Kind regards, 

 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 


